Town of Westwood
COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS

OFFICE OF PROCUREMENT DEPARTMENT

March 9, 2020

All Interested Parties

Effective immediately, the Town of Westwood hereby cancels Invitation for Bids (IFB)
#ECON-20-B-008, Wentworth Hall Addition and Renovation Project. The Town
encountered

The Town will issue a replacement bid package, IFB #ECON-20-B-010, as soon as possible.
In the interest of providing clear, complete and comprehensive specifications, [IFB #£CON-
20-B-010 will replace IFB # ECON-20-B-008 in its entirety. Interested parties will be
notified when the IFB is posted. Thank you for your interest in our project.

(ncerely,

Christopher T. Coleman
own Administrator
Chief Procurement Officer



